
 
 

Social Media 4 Parents 

 

Helping you and your child navigate the world of social media 
 

Free Workshop for Parents and caregivers offered at William Watson Elementary 

 

Need help navigating the latest and greatest apps (from Twitter to Snapchat to 

online gaming) and the world of Social Media when it comes to your kids?  Come 

attend a parent workshop designed specifically to help with all the challenges 

families face in the age of Social Media. 

 

This 90 minute workshop is being held at William Watson on January 22nd at 

6:30pm.  Please email williamwatsonpresident@gmail.com or contact the school 

office (604-574-4141) to reserve your spot, or to simply get more information.   
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